
    

              MMEEMMOO
 

To:       Mayor and Council  

From:  Natalie Bray, Clerk 

Date:    May 20, 2021

Subject:   Resignation from Committee of Adjustment 

 
Please be advised that we have received notification from Gabriel Febres of his resignation from the 
Committee of Adjustment. 
 
The following resolution is recommended: 
 
“That the resignation of Gabriel Febres from the Committee of Adjustment be received with regret;  
 
And that the clerk be directed to advertise the vacancy” 
 
 
 

 
Natalie Bray 
Clerk 


